WIT.Committee

From: Lyn <alohahonopou@hawaiiantel.net>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 1:54 PM
To: WIT.Committee

Subject: Water use and Development

Aloha Council members, My name is Lyn Scott and my family farm kalo in the Ahapuaa of Honopou. My aunt Beatrie
Kekahuna and my mother Marjorie Wallett were plaintiffs in the years long water battle with A&B. We were fortunate
to have full restoration to Honopou Stream. During this years drought, water levels in the stream dropped to very low
levels. Because of springs below the Wailoa and Hamakua Ditches our stream was aided by the added waters. We rely
on these springs and installing wells will disrupt these added wate3rs to our stream. Please do make time for public
comments and more research on the taking of more waters from East Maui streams. Mahalo for your time.

Lyn Scott
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